
Hanging of the Greens will be held the 

evening of Sunday, Nov. 28 at 5 pm.                

Embrace the Christmas season as we join 

together in fun and fellowship.  We will 

eat dinner, sing some carols and decorate 

the Chrismon tree.  Dinner will be provided.  It will be a           

wonderful night for folks of all ages! 

Young at Hearts will be having their  Annual 

Christmas Party on Tuesday, Dec. 7 at                 

11:30 am at Mrs. Rowe’s in Staunton.  Please 

note the time change!!!  The cost is $25 per 

person for a yummy buffet.  Please let      

Carolyn Swartz know if you are planning to 

attend.  Payment is due by Sunday, Nov. 28 … please 

make checks out to Carolyn Swartz.  We invite all folks 55 

and over to join us!  You’ll have an awesome time with 

these “young” people, good food and lots of laughter!  

Oh, and don’t forget your gift for the gift exchange!  

Questions?  Contact Carolyn Swartz at 540-820-9798. 

Caring Cards will meet on Tuesday, Dec. 7 at 10 am at the 

church.  You are invited to join them writing notes and 

sending cards. Need more info?  Contact Geneva Burns or 

Becky McCarty. 

All I need today is a little bit of coffee and a 

whole lot of Jesus!  If you would like to help 

make and set out coffee on Sunday        

mornings, please sign up at the Welcome     

Center!  We need your help to provide this weekly!! 

Sunday’s Sermon Title:  Endings and Beginnings 

Scripture: Matthew 25:31-40 

All are invited to join Jim and Jan Peterson as their family 

plans a celebration for their 50th wedding anniversary.  It 

will be a floating reception between the hours of 1-4 pm in 

the church fellowship hall on Saturday, Dec. 4.  No gifts 

please.  Donations may be made to the Maggi Peterson 

Scholarship Fund to assist students entering the Vet Tech 

program at BRCC.  More info in the Nov. newsletter. 

Calling all musicians!  We are looking for people to share 

their musical talents during  Advent.  We want to provide 

special music during our morning worship services.  If you 

would be willing to participate, please contact Marguerite 

McDonald.  Please consider using your musical talent and 

sharing it with the folks in your Bethany family! 

The BUM Christmas Post Office will open Sunday, Dec. 5.  

“Mail” your Christmas greetings to your Bethany family by 

dropping them in baskets with a donation of .25 cents per 

card.  All proceeds will go toward the Youth Mission Fund. 

Please be in Prayer for ...   

Members:  Lloyd Meadows, Johnnie Barr, Carolyn Roller, 

Audrey Bradshaw, Jan Gorden, Libby Riddle, Barbara Long  

Extended Members:  Charles Stoke - grandfather of           

Amber Casey, grandson of Kevin Stroop, Ray Miller - 

friend of Randy Kite 

Happy Birthday to … 

21st - Carla Whitecotton & James Craun 

24th - Mike Huffer 

25th - Cindy Kite 

27th - Kathleen Stump 

30th - Anthony Streiff 

            Nov. 18, 2021 

You can help decorate the church this Christmas season by purchasing a poinsettia in memory or 
in honor of a loved one.  The cost is $9 each.  You can also purchase “Living Poinsettias” and choose 
to have the $9 go to Backpack Pals or the Society of St. Andrews.  Forms are available at the        
Welcome Table and need to be filled out and returned to the church, with payment, no later than 
Monday, November 29. 


